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In this issue:  Competition for A New Song for Pentecost 2006
ICCRS is holding a competition for a new song which will be the theme song for the Pentecost 2006 meeting in Rome where we will glorify the Person of the Holy Spirit and celebrate the 40 years of Catholic Charismatic Renewal.

Do you know persons who compose praise and worship songs under the anointing of the Holy Spirit? Please tell them about this competition.

This competition is open to all Spirit filled musicians or groups.  To enter the competition they have to compose a song about the Holy Spirit and / or his work through the 40 years of CCR.  And to send that song, recorded on CD or DVD, to the following postal address for the attention of Mr. Marco Cicoletti, before March 31st 2006:

ICCRS, PALAZZO DELLA CANCELLERIA, 00120 VATICAN CITY

Entries should be marked very clearly as follows:

Competition: Compose a song for the Holy Spirit and / or the 40 years of CCR

For further information about the event at www.iccrs.org and in Euccril 154 and 151. In short:
- Pentecost Vigil with the Holy Father

St Peter’s Square – June 3rd 2006

- Pentecost Celebration “My Soul Magnifies the Lord”

Rome – June 4th 2006

- International Open Conference “Charismatic Renewal: Yesterday, Today and Tomorrow”. 
Fiuggi – June 5th – 9th 2006 

- Optional Pilgrimages

To Assisi or San Giovanni Rotondo June 9th – 11th 2006

Following the Conference, there will be a special International Leader’s Colloquium, an invitation-only event for up to 300 key leaders, from June 9th to 11th. They will review what has happened in CCR over the last 40 years and listen to the Lord together, seeking His future vision and plans for us.
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